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January 29, 2025 
 
 
Robin Elliot, Senior Health Physicist 
Medical & Licensing Assistance Branch 
Division of Radiological Safety and Security 
U.S. NRC, Region I 
475 Allendale Road, Suite 102 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 
(610) 337-5076 voive 
(610) 337-5349 fax 
 
 
Dear Ms. Elliot: 
 
 
I am writing to clarify the status of certain authorized users listed on our license #52-31281-02 for 
Puerto Rico Medical Services Administration. Currently Dr. Julio J. Diaz-Padilla and Dr. Lawrence 
J. Sheplan Olsen are listed as authorized users. While the individuals just mentioned are included in 
our license as authorized users, they are not actively providing services to the department at this time. 
However, they are still qualified and may serve as authorized users in the future if needed. The 
inclusion of these individuals ensures operation flexibility and continuity of care in compliance with 
NRC regulations. Should any of these authorized users begin actively providing services, we will 
ensure that all required training and procedural compliance measures are met before their 
involvement.  
Please let us know if any additional information or documentation is required to maintain compliance 
with NRC requirements. We appreciate your guidance and assistance in this matter. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Adriana Córdova Ayuso, MS DABR RSO 
Medical Physicist 
ASEM 
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